
Call for armed forces community to
contribute to the Frontline Project

News story

The Frontline, launched by StoryLab ARU, is a living digital archive
collating the stories of health care practitioners and associated key workers
during COVID-19.

The archive by StoryLab ARU will serve as a permanent record and testament to
the lives, efforts, challenges, and achievements of health workers during the
on-going pandemic.

The project is inviting all healthcare practitioners and associated key
workers to share their experiences from the frontline with the archive, and
they particularly would like to hear from members of the armed forces
community. All contributions will be anonymised and your story or experience
can take any form – videos, photos, audio reflections, text and artwork. You
can contribute once or many times, this archive and your contribution to it
will be of enormous cultural and historical significance.

Learn more about the project and contribute your story on the StoryLab ARU
website.

You can also follow The Frontline project on social media via Twitter.
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